
TO: City Council 

FROM: Brad Medrud, Planning Manager 

DATE: January 18, 2022 

SUBJECT: 2022 Long Range Planning Work Program 
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 
 

Approve the draft 2022 Long Range Planning Work Program. 
 

 
2) Background: 
 

An annual Long Range Planning Work Program is approved by the City Council at the 
beginning of each year.  The draft 2022 Long Range Planning Work Program was discussed 
at a joint City Council – Planning Commission worksession on December 14, 2021 and by 
the General Government Committee at their January 12, 2022 meeting. 

 
The City Council, Planning Commission, property owners, or City staff typically propose 
work program items.  The work program includes the City’s annual docket of Comprehensive 
Plan Amendments 

 

 
3) Policy Support: 
 

Land Use Element Policy LU-1.9 Ensure consistency between the Land Use Element and 
the Tumwater Zoning Code. 

 
Land Use Element Action LU-1.9.1 Implement the Land Use Element by revising the Zoning 
Code and other municipal Codes to reflect the goals, policies, actions, and designations 
outlined in the Land Use Element. 

 

 
4) Alternatives: 
 

 None. 
 

 
5) Fiscal Notes: 
 

This is an internally funded work program task. 
 

 
6) Attachments: 
 

A. Draft 2022 Long Range Planning Work Program 


